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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you all 

enjoyed the Jubilee and are looking forward to the final 

half term of the school year.  

 

Sports Day 

I am pleased to announce that Sports Day will return this 

year and will take place on Tuesday 5th July. For KS2 

children it will start at 9.30am and for R/KS1 children it 

will start at 1.30pm. Parents and Carers will be welcome 

to attend and we will send more information nearer the 

time. We would like the children to come in their house 

colours for sports day so please speak to your child or 

class teacher with regard to the house they are in. It will 

be either Dolphin (blue), Buffalo (green), Lion (yellow), or 

Wolf (purple) 

 

National Sports Week 

It is National Sports Week next week and the children 

will take part in a range of sporting activities across the 

week. We ask that for this week children come in their 

PE kit. A reminder that this is a white t-shirt and black 

shorts. No football shirts please. We seem to be seeing 

them regularly now in PE lessons which isn’t the correct 

uniform.  

 

MHSA Summer Fair 

A reminder that we have our summer fair on Friday 8th 

July from 6pm-8pm. If you would like to help, please 

speak to Jane Robinson in the school office.  

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 23rd May 2022 

Class of the Week: 5G 

House of the Week: Buffalo 

Pupil of the Week: Olivia P 5G 

Our Year 6 pupils created a wonderful recording for the 

Jubilee. You can hear it here.  

 

 

https://onedrive.live.com/?authkey=%

21AKmSPWusnIog-

w2c&cid=83AB316295EE5928&id=83AB316295EE5928%

21193&parId=83AB316295EE5928%21161&o=OneUp 

 

The boys football team played  

Neville Road on Thursday even-

ing. Two great games of football 

but unfortunately the A team 

was beaten 3-1 and the B team 

5-3. Onwards and upwards with 

plenty more games coming up.  
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We had a special assembly this week from ‘Blue Cross for 

Pets’. Alison shared with us how we can be safe around 

dogs and to remember the three C’s—Check, Call, Count.  
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